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Appleton Wiske Parish Council 
  

YOUR PARISH COUNCIL NEEDS YOU!!! 
  
Appleton Wiske Parish Council has a vacancy for a councillor. If you are able 
to attend regular monthly Monday evening  meetings and are interested in help-
ing the council and feel you can add value to our community, we would really 
like to hear from you. Please write a short letter introducing yourself and saying 
why you’d like to help and send to Leonie Smith, Parish Clerk at 4 Hunters 
Ride, Appleton Wiske or email leonie_dawn@hotmail.com 

Appleton Wiske Scarecrow Festival 
2nd & 3rd July 2016. From 11 am to 5 pm 

 
Pop the date in your dairy and enjoy a fun day out for all 
the family.  
 

Come along to a great afternoon out and saunter round the village to view all 
the scarecrows. There will also be a treasure hunt for the children with priz-
es (more details at the event.) 
 
With stalls and attractions there is plenty to see. Take the children to make their own miniature 
scarecrow and visit the Church to see the exhibition of quilts made by the ladies of the village. .  
 
You will find refreshment and tombola stalls in the village hall. The homemade cakes, scones 
and savouries are not to be missed and with fabulous tombola and raffle prizes this is an event 

for everyone.  
 
Entrance £2 per adult, children free and includes a scare-
crow map.  
All proceeds towards village facilities.   
 

Annual Meeting of the Parish Council 
Monday 09 May  -  7:30 p.m. 
Appleton Wiske Village Hall 

Please see noticeboard for further details but will include Chairpersons report, 
financial report, Pictorial review of 2015/16 & Village Issues. 
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APPLETON WISKE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
Spring term brought lots of adventurous activities in school.   

The Year Fives went to Robinwood and had an amazing three days.  The chil-
dren were a pleasure to take away and their behaviour was a credit to the 
school.   

Our sporting achievements included winning the Swimming Gala and success in the Cross 
Country Running, Sports Hall Athletics and Key Steps Gymnastics.  We also enjoyed competing 
in the Hockey and Netball.   

Class One have been going to the forest every Wednesday and Class Two and Three enjoyed a 
visit to the Dorman Museum.   

The children also took part in World Book Day and Sports Relief activities.   

Our school hosted an Early Years Moderation meeting for the Swaledale Alliance when teachers 
from schools across the area enjoyed visiting Class One and our staff were able to share their 
outstanding practice.   

We also hosted a two day puppet workshop, with David Watterson, for all the Reception chil-
dren in our cluster.  

Appleton Recreation Association 200 Club 
 

Our Spring draw took place in the Lord Nelson on 28 April 2016 and we are glad to announce the 
following winners;   

 

1st Prize £250 -  Jackie McCreadie 
2nd Prize £100-  Pam Cotterill 

3rd Prize £50 -  Sarah Hurangee 
 

We would like to thank everyone for their continued support by being involved in the draw,  
If anyone is not in the 200 club and would like to be, it is £20 a year and numbers can be requested through An-
drew I’Anson 07949 341784, Leonie Smith 0777 3810863 or Helen Healey 07988 115 197. There are a few 
numbers to be filled before the Easter Draw. 

Appleton Wiske Yorkshire  
Countrywomen’s  
Association (YCA) 

 
Yorkshire Country Women's AssociaƟon meet on the second Wednesday of each month, usually 

in the village hall.  
The programme of events this year includes a variety of speakers and trips out. 
If you would like further details please contact Michelle Street by email :m.street2@sky.com. 
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APPLETON PLAYERS 
 
Preparations are already underway for our 31st pantomime in 2017 “Simple Simon”. 

Please join us at our AGM on the 09th June at 7:30 p.m. for 8:00 p.m. in the Village Hall. 

If you would like further details please contact Michelle Street by email :m.street2@sky.com. 

Dog Walkers 
 

Please note that Dogs are NOT permitted to be walked on the Playing Field/Football Pitch. 
 

Also please can we remind all to please PICK UP after your dogs. 

DATES FOR YOUR DAIRY !!! 
 

Saturday 07 May 

Appleton in Bloom Quiz night 

Teams of 6 

£5.00 per head to include Pie and Peas Supper 

Bar opens at 7:30 p.m. first round of quiz 8:00 p.m prompt. 

Monday 16 May 

ARA & Tennis Club AGM  -  7:30 p.m. Lord Nelson 

Sunday 12th June 

Her Majesty the Queen 90th Birthday BBQ 

Village Green and Lord Nelson 

Jazz Band 

£10 per ticket, children under 11 £5 

Tickets available from the Lord Nelson 

12 July 

North Hambleton Windfarm Action Group (NHWAG) AGM  -  8:00 p.m. Village Hall 

29 August   

Village Hog Roast  -  Village Green and Lord Nelson 


